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State Caravan Rally Coming to Pingelly 
The second Saturday in October will see the State Caravan Rally come to Pingelly. From 13 to 
15 October, our picturesque town will welcome caravan owners, families, and friends who 
are eager to explore the beauty of our region and celebrate the joy of caravanning. The 
event will serve as an excellent opportunity for like-minded individuals to connect, share  
stories, and forge lasting friendships within the vibrant caravan community. 
 
During the rally, participants will have the chance to enjoy the fantastic facilities offered by 
the PRACC. The PRACC will serve as the hub for various activities, social  gatherings, and   
entertainment options throughout the weekend.  
 
The State Caravan Rally coincides with two other exciting events happening in Pingelly during 
the same weekend. Our community and visitors will also have the opportunity to partake in 
the town's inaugural FAM Festival, a celebration of Flowers, Arts, and Music. This festival 
aims to showcase the local talent and artistic flair that Pingelly has to offer. 
 
Additionally, the State Sheepdog Trials will take place  during the rally weekend up at the 
Pingelly Sheepdog yards, providing an exciting spectacle for participants and visitors alike. 
This thrilling competition will demonstrate the       
remarkable skills of our four-legged friends as they 
showcase their herding abilities in a series of        
challenging trials. 
 
These three events in combination will make for a 
wonderful showcase of our town and demonstrates 
the attraction power of Pingelly! 

Expressions of Interest for Courthouse 
Lease Ending Soon! 

This is your final chance to secure the Courthouse Lease. We want to remind you that the 
deadline for submitting expressions of interest is rapidly approaching—this Thursday. If you 
haven't done so already, make sure to put forward your expression of interest without delay. 

This opportunity is truly one-of-a-kind, offering an           
unbelievably low lease fee of just $1 for an entire year! It's 
an unparalleled chance for both new and expanding           
businesses to establish themselves in a prime location. 
Don't let this golden opportunity slip through your fingers! 
Submit your expression of interest today and unlock the 
doors to success with the Courthouse Lease. 

For more information please contact the Shire of Pingelly 
Office or check out the Shire of Pingelly website. 


